
SHC Meeting 09.16.2015 

David, Yolanda, MaryAnn, Susan, Peter, Chris, Jenna 

 

Yard Sale Recap 

Lack of Handicapped Parking was a concern expressed by people 

Went very well, were able to keep early birds out of the space  

Raised rate this year (no discount for 2 spaces) 

96 spots for rent 

2600 in gross revenue 

 $270 Toilets (3) 

 $20 Valley News  

 other expenses 

 Transaction Ads 

 Police (probably can reduce the hours needed in the future) 

Recycling 

Plant pot recycling is still going in Sept (last one this Sat 9-12) 

Recycling vendor - new vendor arranged 

 

Dartmouth Sustainability Office 

 

Master Plan - still not getting started, Planning Board is still trying to finish neighborhood meetings 

 

Public Works 

Solar Panels coming at the Police Department 

Panels at Water Treatment on hold due to Liberty reaching it’s cap on net metering 

 

Net Metering Cap Update 

unknown if Liberty can raise their cap voluntarily 

Liberty would like to keep sizes below 100KW 

State Senator Jeb Bradley is a current advocate 

Discussions of doubling the cap??? 

 

Bike/Ped on Lyme Road is almost complete 

Valley Rd is still a test case not yet being rolled out on other streets 

 

Green Power 

Most people in the program should be getting billing as GreenPower 

365 participants (not sure how many are technically in Hanover) 



Need to keep track of the RECs to make sure that they are GreenE, RECs may not be purchased until 

the end of the term 

Need to submit info to EPA for Green Power Community 

 

Button Up Workshop 

Oct 22 at Black Center 7-9 pm 

Andy Duncan (Consultant associated with  Lakes Region Community College) 

Robin Adams (Plymouth NH) 

 

Next Meeting October 21 8:30am Town Hall 

 


